
From:                                                       licensing
Sent:                                                         08 October 2023 21:46
To:                                                            Cur�s, Jennifer
Subject:                                                   FW: Licensed Drivers - Consulta�on
 
 
 
From:

 Sent: Friday, October 6, 2023 9:29 PM
 To: licensing <licensing@lancaster.gov.uk>

 Subject: RE: Licensed Drivers - Consulta�on
 
This email is from an external email address 

 Do not click any links or open a�achments unless you know the content is safe. 
 Never disclose your password to anyone.

 
Dear Jen,
 
Won't be a shortage long  with all these Uber vehicles coming and working her. 
 
Pre�y blatent on Friday with picking up flagdowns on sta�on and other taxi ranks.
 
People wan�ng to come in trade put off by not having money to do Btech. 
 
As Uber has arrived Btech not really going to be necessary. 
 

 
 
 
Sent from my Galaxy
 
 
 
-------- Original message --------
From: licensing <licensing@lancaster.gov.uk>
Date: 06/10/2023 14:51 (GMT+00:00)
To: licensing <licensing@lancaster.gov.uk>
Subject: Licensed Drivers - Consulta�on
 
Good A�ernoon,
 
Lancaster City Council are responsible for the Licensing of Taxi and Private Hire Drivers, Vehicles and
Operators. As such, a set of applica�on criteria has been approved by members of Licensing
Commi�ee to ensure an applicant’s suitability to be licensed. It includes an enhanced disclosure and
barring service cer�ficate, medical examina�on, professional driving test, BTech course, incorpora�ng
a knowledge and safeguarding test and other statutory checks.



 
There is currently a shortage of licensed drivers (and vehicles) opera�ng in the district, the licensing
service and elected members are looking into applica�on criteria and reducing any perceived barriers
for new applicants.
 
When you u�lise the services of a licensed vehicle, you may have expecta�ons regarding the person
driving, we would like to hear your feedback via the survey below,
 
Closing date Monday 30th October 2023.
 
h�ps://keepconnected.lancaster.gov.uk/t-a-s
 
Many thanks,
 
Jen
 
Jennifer Cur�s| Licensing Manager |Governance| Lancaster City Council | Morecambe Town Hall
|Marine Road East |Morecambe|LA4 5AF

*:licensing@lancaster.gov.uk | (: 01524 582033|8: www.lancaster.gov.uk

 
 
 
 
 

UK businesses use up 2 million tonnes of paper each year. Think before you print this email - do you
really need to? Thank you. 

An Investor in People/Posi�ve about Disabled People.
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